
Question 1: 

 In order to provide the information requested in the RFP, we respectfully request an extension to 

the submission deadline of November 18, 2016.  Would CMHC consider granting an extension to 

proponents until November 30, 2016? 

 

Answer 1: 

We would be open to granting an extension to November 28 at 9am.   With this extension, the 

requirements of Question 15 continue to exist, however, references would need to be available 

between November 29 to December 2.  If the proponent does not avail themselves of the extension, 

the requirements of Question 15 regarding timing of references remain. 
 


